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        Friday 15th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am very pleased to let you know that following the building survey conducted 
on Monday 11th September, St George’s School does not contain any Reinforced 
Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC). 
 
This is the concrete that was used in some schools and public buildings and is 
now causing issues to the integrity of those buildings. 
 
Kind regards, 
Dee Statham 
Headteacher  
 
 


